
 

Tuesday 22 July         Group 1: 10-11.25 am      Group 2: 11.30 am-12.35 pm 
Pizza making and board games at St Matthew’s Church. Come and make your own 
pizza; which toppings will you choose? Board games and toys will be in the South Aisle 
while you wait for your yummy pizzas to cook!    £1 suggested donation per child 
 

Wednesday 30th July  10.30am – 12.30pm (approx. end time)  
Family rounders match and picnic at Salford Priors playing field  
Come and join in with a classic rounders match for all the family. Bring your own 
drinks and picnic. Suitable for all ages.         **Subject to the weather behaving!** 
 

Monday 4th August 9.45am - 12.15pm 
Bellboating at Fladbury (meet at the Cricket club pavilion WR10 2QW).  
A free family day bellboating on the River Avon; buoyancy aids provided for all. 
Parents/carers stay and paddle in the boats. Ideal age: Primary school age 5+  
 

Thursday 14th August       Group 1: 10 –11am      Group 2: 11am –12 noon 
Animal Mania at St Matthew’s Church 
An informative, hands on session led by ‘Animal Mania’ who will be bringing some 
furry and scaly friends. There will be no pressure to touch or hold any creature you’re 
not comfortable with. After each animal encounters session, we will be offering you a 
snack and drink in the Church room/outside (weather dependent).  

£2 suggested donation per child. 
 

Thursday 28th August        Group 1: 9.30-10.30am       Group 2: 11am-12 noon 
Printing workshop at St Matthew’s Church.  
An informative, hands on session led by local artist Claire Watson where every child 
will decorate their own tote bag using foam printing techniques. Totes, resources and 
materials included. After each craft session, we will be offering you a snack and drink 
in the Church room/outside.    £1 suggested donation per child. 

Parents/carers must stay for the sessions.  
To book, contact Sarah Folkes (Salford Priors Family Link Worker)   

When booking, please state which sessions and group you’d prefer. sarah.heartparishes@gmail.com 

Bookings for our Church congregation, 
Salford Parish residents and Salford and 
Dunnington school pupils are open now!  


